
Repairs to the rock retaining wall are required to prevent ongoing

erosion of sections of the Patterson River trail. 

A 30-metre section of trail along
Patterson River’s southern bank will
be closed while rock wall repairs
occur. 

Rockwall repairs on Patterson River trail to
stabilise pathway

Temporary pathway detour 

Timing More information
Improvement works are being delivered
by the Dept. Energy, Environment and
Climate Action’s Community
Infrastructure Accessibility and
Sustainability Program, delivering
targeted investment towards safety
upgrades across public land. 

Contact
Email: Patterson.River@deeca.vic.gov.au
or visit forestsandreserves.vic.gov.au

A 400-metre detour will be in place
from 25 September to 29 September
2023.


